
Bridgewater Youth Soccer Association
BOD Meeting Minutes

February 25th, 2014

Meeting called to Order at 7:14

Members Present: Ron Barron, Jim Frazier, Robert Bodendorf, George Umbrianna, Brian Berry, Kevin Parrish, Nathan 
Schofield, Kendra Tansey, Jason Hammond

Secretary’s Report:  (Robert Bodendorf)
   -Reading of the minutes of the October 14th, 2014 BOD Meeting (minutes posted) Motion to accept Jim F, 2nd Bryan B, 
unanimous 
   -Reading of the minutes of the November 7th, 2014 General Meeting (Not Posted)

Treasurer’s Report: (George Umbrianna)
   Final reports for Summer, Fall, Pasta Dinner and Fields are updated
   -Budget for new fence set at $8000, new attached roof at snack bar $4000

Registrar’s Report: (Shawn Masefield)
   -First round of paper work due to SSSL on December 1st

   -If coaches want devision relieve, they have to contact Ron right away
   -Reminders need to go out to all families that they have to pay by December 31st to avoid late fee
   -Registration for Travel due December 31, 2014, 561 registrations, 145 paid in full and 419 not paid
   -Need list of club players at u12 and u14 levels   
 
 Website: (Shawn Masefield, Ed Meaney)
   -Tickets on sale for Revs playoff game

Fields/Equipment: (Robert Bodendorf)
   -Water is shut off at fields, and Jeff and I blow out water in pipes
   -Jeffrey and I put frames and nets away
   -Golf cart is back
   -Fields are slice seeded, picnic tables are gone and last set of bleachers are gone, sold for $200 

Fall Rec (Kendra and Kevin)
    -The season went well, only two emergency calls at beginning of season, lots of close games, rain at the playoffs a bumber  

South Shore Soccer League:
   -Everything is under way for travel, just waiting for all players to sign up

Spring Travel (Ron)
   -Uniforms cost us $52
      -Motion by Jim F to set cost of uniforms at $60, 2nd Nate, unanimous vote
   -December 15th is when uniform ordering will be shut down, it will start up again January 1st, 2015. Best to order before shut 
down
   -Spring Travel coaches to get Jackets, shirts, or sweet shirts. Samples to be at next BOD meeting  

Old Business:

New Business:

   -Board dinner on 3rd Saturday in January.

   -Looking for a new ref assigner.

   -Travel coaches. Larry Burch for u14 girls C team, Motion to accept Ron, 2nd Jim F, unanimous 

   -Leaving board; Dianne and Shawn Masefield, Kevin Parrish and Mike Farrini



   -Scott Walker award goes to Zack Davis and Carley Burch

   -u10 clicicks at Dome going ok, no coaches are helping out for the boys, numbers for boys real low

   

 Motion to adjourn Bryan B, 2nd Jim F, unanimous.

Meeting ends at 8:49 
Next BYSA General Meeting 

Next BYSA BOD Meeting
Next SSSL Meeting 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Robert Bodendorf – Recording Secretary 




